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Wednesday 3 January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are pleased to offer a three day residential for our Year 4 pupils to Osmington Bay Residential Centre 

in Dorset from Wednesday 17 April to Friday 19 April.  Please click on the link for further information. 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/osmington-bay 

The pupils will have the opportunity to participate in a variety of activities such as climbing, abseiling 

and archery. This will be the first trip away from home for some of our pupils and will be an adventure 

packed three days where the children will develop independence and confidence in themselves. All 

activities will be led by the highly skilled staff at the centre and of course our HEPS staff will be ever 

present, ensuring safeguarding of children remains our highest priority.  

The cost of the trip is £240 which must be paid in instalments on Schoolcomms before 1 April 2024. We 

are very keen to offer this opportunity to every child but appreciate these are difficult times for some 

families. If you are interested in reserving a place for your child but are concerned about your ability to 

pay, please call the School Office. Any contact will be treated with sensitivity and confidentiality.  

Further information will follow nearer the time regarding a kit list and any other requirements.  If you 

have any questions, please contact the school office by email. 

In order to secure a place for your child, please use Schoolcoms to pay a non-refundable deposit of £40 

by Monday 8 January 2024. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Chadbourne 
Deputy Headteacher 
Visits coordinator 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/osmington-bay

